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Let's Give For Growth Together! 

Dear Friends, 

This month we are celebrating 15 years of work in El Salvador! It has been a
decade and a half of planting seeds, putting down roots, and cultivating growth
in our community. It's exciting to see the fruit that is happening, heartbreaking
when we face dry seasons, but never boring! 

Here are a few impacts so far this year: 

Over 10,00 meals served 
The launch of computer and sewing workshops
3 graduates from the New Dawn Residential Program
9 clients preparing to graduate from the Level System in the Lighthouse
Resource Center
Weekly Bible studies going strong
10 survivors of trafficking and violence in our Free The Girls program
100 different clients participating in group therapy sessions
The addition of a medical clinic in a rural community in Chalchuapa

These numbers all represent people and life change! These resources are
meeting needs, but they are also providing resources and opportunities for
dignifying work and a fresh start! 

We know that we can't keep growing unless you keep giving! As we
launch our 2024 giving campaign, we hope that you will join us as we
GIVE FOR GROWTH together. A generous donor has agreed to match up
to $10,000 in funds so your donation goes twice as far if you give now!
Our goal this year is a big one...we want to raise $100,000 to finish out
this year and start next year strong. 

We know that with your help and generosity we can reach that goal together!
Let's do this! 

For Growth,
The Snyder Family & the MTES Team 
 

Take a moment to check out this video highlighting some of the great things
happening in El Salvador this year! 

 A few highlights from this past month:

Congrats to our newest graduate from the New Dawn Residential
Program.  (top left)
Our "Saleswoman of the Month" from the Free The Girls project. (top
right)
We had a fabulous time this month with Jaynie Mehaffey and Tanisha
Faber from Discovery Christian Church. They did some great team
building training and exercises with us. (bottom left).
Congrats to Carlos, Sara, and Wilfredo from graduating from the
Universal Treatment Curriculum in substance abuse treatment! We are so
proud of them and all the hard work they did to learn how to better care
for our clients and residents. Our team continues to grow in their
knowledge and skills (bottom right).

We have recently updated our website! Take a moment to hop on and look around! 
WWW.MISSIONTOELSALVADOR.ORG

Pray With Us: 
For us to meet our fundraising goals by the end of the year! Our goal is
big so we are praying for God to move people's hearts to move
generously to join our work!
For our Lighthouse Resource Center clients as some of them are working
toward graduating from the Level System this month and setting goals in
their lives. 
For "D" who just graduated from the New Dawn Residential Program and
is working on the follow-up phase of the program. 
For several of our staff dealing with family and health issues to
experience peace, comfort, and healing.                                   
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